
STOP THE 
KU KLUX KLAN
FROM MARCHING ON  
STONE MOUNTAIN PARK

APRIL 23, 2016

On April 23rd, 2016 the ku klux 
klan will be joined by neo-Nazis 

and other white nationalist groups in 
Stone Mountain Park where they hope 
to hold a nationally coordinated rally 
and march. 

Anti-racist forces are calling on everyone 
to get organized with their family, 
friends, co-workers, and neighbors 
to shut down the klan and their 
allies. We will not let racists take over 
the streets, or our lives. 
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